
WEGO PUBLIC TRANSIT 
NOTICE OF INTENT TO SOLE SOURCE BOARD APPROVAL 

 
The current contract, 2017810, expires on September 20, 2023, and we anticipate solicitations for Core 
Supplemental ADA service and Access on Demand, Access Flex, and WeGo Link (referred to as our User 
Choice programs) to be published in the coming weeks.    
 
On August 24, 2023, the WeGo Board of Directors approved an extension of contract 2017810 through 
June 30, 2024.  The current cost and terms will remain unchanged. 
 
The extension is to help maintain our current levels of paratransit services and allows ample time to 
publish the new procurement, review, and award. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, e-mail kim.hereford@nashville.gov .  

mailto:kim.hereford@nashville.gov

